
We may possibly have multiple service
times, and we will provide more
information in the coming weeks. 
Childcare, Extended Session and
Children’s Worship will not be available
at this time.

Sunday Morning
Services begin
indoors Sunday,
June 14th

Fresh and Clean
All surfaces will be thoroughly cleaned
and will be sanitized between services.
Some parts of the church will be
restricted to better control the areas
needing sanitization

Online Worship
Available

If you are high-risk for COVID-19, have been
exposed to someone with COVID-19, or are
experiencing symptoms, or don't feel
comfortable returning just yet, please stay
home and participate in our worship services
through Facebook and YouTube. 

Drive in only
services through
Sunday, June 7th
 

 

Our staff is excited that we have
a phased plan and approach to
getting us all back together to
worship! 

Procedures for
opening LFBC 
under Covid-19

We will have Drive-in Sunday Morning Worship
Service at 10:00 a.m. for the remainder of May,
and the service will also livestream on
Facebook and YouTube.  In the event of
inclement weather, the service will be on
Facebook and YouTube only.
  
On Sunday, June 7, we will have Drive-in
Sunday Morning Worship Service at 10:00
a.m. followed by a picnic lunch. Bring your
folding chairs and a picnic lunch for a time of
fun and fellowship.

Stay tuned to social media for updates. If you need anything during this time give us a call at 205-681-2254 or
email us at locustforkbc@bellsouth.net.

Sunday School &
Wednesday Night
Services

Sunday School lessons for all age groups will
currently remain on Facebook, YouTube and
Zoom video. Wednesday Night Bible study at
6:30 p.m., and Daily Bread devotional
commentary videos will continue on
Facebook. Pending social distancing
mandates we will allow for Sunday School
classes and Wednesday Night Bible Studies
to meet back on campus in the fall. 


